

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

NATIONAL VEHICLE AND FUEL EMISSIONS LABORATORY 2565 PLYMOUTH ROAD ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 48105-2498

OFFICE OF AIR AND RADIATION

December 2, 2011

Vic LaRosa President Total Transportation Services, Inc. 18735 South Ferris Place Rancho Dominguez, CA 90220

Dear Mr. LaRosa,

Thank you for taking time from your other commitments to speak at our US Freight Sustainability Summit on November 17th in Washington, D.C.

Your participation as a speaker in a session formatted as an "interview and discussion" panel was instructive and highly engaging. You provided the audience with useful information and good insight into how Total Transportation Services, Inc. is finding ways to reduce emissions, save energy, lower their fuel costs and move goods sustainably.

Your commitment to collaborating with EPA through SmartWay to further advance and move the U.S. toward a more sustainable transportation future also is greatly appreciated. I look forward to continuing our successful partnership, and to achieving new milestones together.

Once again, thank you for participating in this event, and for supporting the continued development of sustainable goods movement and freight management strategies.

Sincerely,

Cheryl L. Bynum

Center Director

SmartWay and Supply Chain Programs

Transportation and Climate Division

Office of Transportation and Air Quality